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May 23, 2000

Federal Communications Commission

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that William H. (Bill) Graff is no longer

employed by M. Flom Associates, Inc. in any capacity nor as a

consultant.

The only contact person to replace him is Morton Flom, P. Eng.,

President. Telephone number: 480 926 3100, FAX: 480 926 3598,

email: general@mflom.

Regards,
Morton Flom, P. Eng., President
M. Flom Associates, Inc.


